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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Terre Thomas <terra12@cruzio.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 12, 2025 10:14 AM
To: City Council
Subject: April 17th Public Hearing Re. Rail Trail on Park Avenue

Dear Council Members, 
It has come to our aƩenƟon that many For the UlƟmate RailTrail advocates are planning to come and speak at this 
meeƟng en mass, wearing special Tshirts.  
As a resident, I would respecƞully suggest that you limit the public comment porƟon of the hearing to Residents of 
Capitola only. Your decision pertains to our jurisdicƟon, so outsiders really shouldn’t have a say if they don’t live here. 
Thank you for considering local comments only. 
Terre Thomas 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


